Scheduled Water Outage for Downtown

News Release Date
03-27-2024

Town of Murphy contractors must shut off water to downtown customers tonight, March 27, at
10 pm in order to make emergency repairs. Water customers on Hiwassee, North Church and
Sycamore Streets will be without water for several hours while contractors make the repairs.
We apologize for the inconvenience and will work to restore water as soon as possible. Thank
you for your patience and cooperation.

Please contact 828-837-2510, ext. 4 or manager [at] townofmurphync.com for questions about
the scheduled water outage.


https://www.townofmurphync.com/public-works/page/scheduled-water-outage-downtown

